

Minutes for 2021-05-12 T2.2 meeting

The [previous meeting minutes](#).

Present

Aleem Sarwar
Gareth Hughes
Marek Szuba
Marcelo Soares
Paul Millar
Berkay Turk
Nadine Neyroud
Frederic Gillardo
Agustin Bruzzese

Apologies

Alba Vendrell

Agenda

News

DAC21 preparation

Here are some quick links:

- [The proposal](#),
- [Tentative milestones and timeline](#),
- [Miro board \(snapshot\)](#),
- [FAIR meeting](#).

CTA QoS presentation

Gareth reported on CTA use-cases

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hPxBNuW-_rFbkl--x8My1Gbe0fxUBiX3O3FgZ9moJX4/edit

These are only two of all use-cases: those with a QoS aspect. The others

Some discussion over which Rucio instance CTA would like to use.

We agreed that CTA has achieved M1.

FAIR QoS presentation

Round table

Streams info can be found at:

<https://indico.in2p3.fr/event/19937/contributions/75972/attachments/56927/75787/ESCAPE-T2.2-update.pdf>

Stream A: prototyping and demonstration

Stream B: engagement with experiments

LOFAR Use Case: Contact Pandey and Yan about the preparation of google doc

Stream C: software developments

AOB

The next meeting will be on 2021-06-02.